
Stop by the lobby to purchase your dancer a Christmas Gift!! Lots of
leotards, bags, stocking stuffers, etc!!
The week of December 18th-22nd, we will have PJ Week!! Dancers
may wear their pajamas to class (NO FOOTIE PJ'S!)
Christmas Gift Exchange Week is December 18th-22nd. Any dancer
that wishes to participate, please bring a $5.00 gift to exchange
with a dance mate. Please wrap the gift and put a tag on it : TO:
Dancer Age (put your dancer's age) FROM: Your Dancer's Name.
CHRISTMAS VACATION-December 24th-January 1st. Classes will
resume January 2nd.
The studio will be closed January 11th-17th (this technically is our
second week of Christmas Break, but we have dancers competing on
a cruise during this week) This is a scheduled week off. Please make
sure you mark this because it is a different date than what was in
our DATES TO REMEMBER. Thank you for your understanding.
With the winter months ahead, if we have to close due to winter
weather, we will notify parents through email, Facebook, studio app,
and Instagram by 2pm of closure. Occasionally we have to close
early due to weather, and if we do, we will notify you by all the
above as well. We don't always close if schools close.
If Greencastle School district has a two hour delay, the Wednesday
morning class WILL NOT MEET! 
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Merry Christmas! 


